FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 TWELFTH STREET, SW
WASHINGTON, DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU ’ Y’ ,-2 ENGINEER: GARY A. LOEHRS
AUDIO DIVISION AUG 83 uw TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2700
APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410/1411

HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/media/radio/audio-division % MAIL STOP: 1800B3
‘ INTERNET ADDRESS: Gary.Loehrs@fcc.gov

North Shore Bible Truths
59-720 Kawoa Way
Haleiwa, HI 96712

Re: KQNS-LP, Haleiwa, HI
Facility ID No. 194203
Northshore Bible Truths
File No. BPL-20170201ACQ

Dear Applicant:

This is in reference to the above application and the request for an extension of the construction permit
period received on August 1, 2018. For the reasons stated below, the request for an extension will be
denied.

Section 73.3598 of the Commission’s Rules! allows extension of an original LPFM construction permit
for an additional 18 months. The instant permit is not an original permit therefore an extension per
Section 73.3598 is not applicable. Tolling of the construction permit deadline can be requested under
certain specific conditions that prevent construction due to causes not under control of the permittee.
These causes include acts of God (such as floods, tornados, hurricanes, or earthquakes), administrative
and judicial challenges to the permit’s grant, or a pending request for international coordination. Tolling
requests should be submitted 30 days before the permit’s expiration.

Accordingly, in light of the above, the request for an extension of the construction permit period for BPL-
20170201ACQ IS HEREBY DENIED. These actions are taken pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 0.283.

Sincerely,

eS’D. Bradshaw
Senior Deputy Chief
Audio Division
Media Bureau

147 CF.R. § 73.3598.



Law Offices

DONALD E. MARTIN, P.C.
P.O. Box 8433
Falls Church, Virginia 22041
Tel: 703.642.2344 ¢ Fax: 703.642. 2357 ¢ Email: dempc@prodigy.net

August 1, 2018

Mé. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary Accepted / Filed
Federal Communications Commission

445 12" Street, S.W. AUG -1 2018

Washington, D.C. 20554 Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary

RE: Extension of LPFM Construction Permit
KQNS-LP, Haleiwa, Hawaii
Northshore Bible Truths
File No. BPL-20170201ACQ
Facility ID #194203

Dear Ms. Dortch:

The above-identified construction permit for modifications to Low Power FM station
KQNS-LP, Haleiwa, Hawaii, expires on August 9, 2018. Pursuant to §73.3598 of the
Commission’s rules, this is to request an extension of the permit for 18 months until and including
Februaiy 9, 2020..

The station’s broadcast consultant has been unable to travel to the station to construct the
modified facilities, and the licensee has thus far been unable to obtain the services of an alternate
engineering consultant. Accordingly, the extension is necessary and is respectfully requested.

Please contact the undersigned should you have any questions concerning this matter.

Very truly yours,

Donald E. Martin
Counsel for Northshore Bible Truths

cc: Victoria McCauley (via email)



